
ANSWERING REVIEWERS 

 

Jannuary 23, 2014 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format (file name: Manuscript 6463 revised.doc). 

We resubmit the invited manuscript “Helicobacter pylori infection and drugs malabsorption" by Edith 

Lahner, Camilla Virili, Maria Giulia Santaguida, Bruno Annibale, Marco Centanni which has been 

largerly rewritten on substantial parts. So far, we ask you to consider this Minireview as a new 

submission. Despite this request, the final version has been modified according with the Referee’s 

suggestions. In the case it would be accepted we would like that only the comments of the new 

reviewers would be published 

We thank you for that in advance. 

Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

ESPS Manuscript NO: 6463 

 

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

 

1 Format has been updated. As far as concern the References we tried our best but some less recent 

publication may not have DOI (5,18,35, 44, 57). Reference 15 has no PMID or DOI but is published 

online on the official journal of the European Thyroid Association and may be found at 

Eurothyroid.com/PDF Book. We hope this would be enough. 

 

2 Reviewer 1 

 

According to the reviewers’ criticism, the entire manuscript has been thoroughly reviewed and 

rephrased thus avoiding redundancy with respect to our previously published work. 

 

Reviewer 2 

 

We thank the reviewer for the editing of the manscript. According to the reviewers’ suggestions we 

created a new section possible mechanisms for a link between H. Pylori infection and impaired drugs 

absorption in which the supposed mechanisms of drugs malabsorption are discussed together for all 

drugs. Moreover, we wrote a new paragraph of final considerations discussing the limitations of the 

review. 

 

Reviewer 3 

 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

- Grammatical mistakes were mended 

- All redundant commas have been removed 

- the two sentences criticized have been rephrased according to the referee’s suggestion. 

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected.  



 

 

 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

Marco Centanni, M.D. 

Professor of Endocrinology 

"Sapienza" University of Rome 


